January Board Report
MHS Student Council

The Student Council of Metlakatla High School has been hard at work on a number of projects.
Before Winter Break, we organized a very successful Spirit Week for students that culminated
with Takeover Day.

This past week we were prepared to help run and organize Homecoming with the Senior Class,
but due to Case Numbers and the cancellation of the basketball games, Homecoming was
postponed. We will be working with school administrators and the Senior class to reschedule the
Homecoming dance.

We have begun preparations to bring back Pennies for Patients in the month of April, and have
created a committee to begin organizing materials and promotional materials for the event.
Pennies for Patients is a national fundraising event for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.



